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Calendar
 

May 19, 2010

BBS Forum- Board Update 
for May 2010 & Improving 
Department Performance 
through Joint Initiatives

Jan Sokolnicki and 
Regina Hanshaw OBBS

BBS2007-367A

3 hours for all certifications
Sign up using the form on 
Page 2 or at the web site.

Plumbing Roundtable 
@ 10:15 am 

&
Electrical Roundtable 

@ 10:15 am.
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Keep up with the latest 
information by visiting us on the 

web often at

www.boconeo.org

The Prez Sez . . .       

I would like to congratulate Scott Amos, Chief Building Official for the 
City of Mentor on receiveing the “Building Official of the Year’ award for 
the State of Ohio.

Post/Frame Standards

The Post/Frame Standards draft with an explanation of each section will 
be sent to the RCAC.  The final draft of the Post/Frame Standards will be 
submitted to OBOA at the OBOA meeting next month.

Regards
Ray Sack

Our new mailing address:

BOCONEO
P.O. Box 311098
Independence, OH 44131

May 2010 is Building Safety Month.
Building Safety Month is sponsored by the International Code Council Foundation 
(ICCF) which is a subsidiary of the International Code Council (ICC), a 
membership association dedicated to building safety and fire prevention. It is now a 
fact that most cities, counties and states that adopt codes choose the International 
Codes developed by the ICC.

For the first time, the International Code Council (ICC) and International Code 
Council Foundation (ICCF) has expanded Building Safety Week into a month-long 
Building Safety Month campaign to expand opportunities and increase awareness 
about the critical importance of building and designing safe, sustainable and green 
structures in the United States and worldwide. As part of this expanded effort, the 
ICC and ICCF will work with millennium sponsor BASF to generate awareness 
about the progress made during the past 30 years. Building Safety Month will also 
showcase historic milestones, current technologies and future innovations in 
building and fire codes as well as construction and safety technologies. 

Taking a look at the past, present and future will be a catalyst for communicating 
the critical role of building and fire codes in maintaining safe and sustainable 
environments. Moreover, Building Safety Month will demonstrate the leadership 
role that code officials play in protecting families and individuals who live, work and 
play in buildings around the globe.

There are many printed and visual materials available via download at 
www.buildingsafetymonth.org.

The foundation (ICCF) has created 2 new printed items and many others based on 
feedback from ICC members who requested updated content and promotional 
tools for use during Building Safety Month and all year long.

Three new social media tools now exist including Facebook, Twitter and the "I 
Support" campaign. Click on www.buildingsafetymonth.org and go to the bottom of 
the homepage to participate in any or all.

Thank you in advance for your support of Building Safety Month and for all that you 
do for building safety and sustainability each and every day.

Jim McReynolds
Education Chairman
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BUILDING OFFICIALS CONFERENCE OF NORTHEAST OHIO
April 30, 2010

            Beginning Cash Balance Checking $31,994.95
Revenue:

Membership $7,280.00
50/50 $95.00
Lunches $10.00
Misc.

   Total revenue $7,385.00

Expenses:
Bank Fees $3.50
Exec Committee Meeting $52.69
Monthly Meeting Food $1,650.00
Monthly Meeting Room Rent $525.00
OBOA Dues $5,355.00

   Sunshine 
Off ice Supplies
Postage
Audit, Secretary and Treasurer Fees
Web  and Internet Fees

   Total Expenses $7,586.19

Transfers To/From Checking and CD's 

$31,793.76
Certificate(s) of Deposit

1 $11,853.44
2 $5,000.00
3 $6,078.58 $22,932.02

Scholarship Checking Balance $11,366.92

TOTAL ASSETS $66,092.70

Michael Skvasik
Treasurer

             Ending Cash Balance Checking

Treasurer's Report . . . . . . .

Name:

Jurisdiction:

Address:

City: OH Zip:

Phone: Fax:

Email:

Fill out the form and fax 
to:
(440) 338 - 1606
Or mail to:
BOCONEO 
P.O. Box 311098
Independence, OH
44131
Or call Dave at 
440-338-6700  ext 234
for other arrangements.All reservations must be received by 5:00pm, Friday May14, 2010.

Reservation for Lunch + Business Meeting + Education Seminar – April 21, 2010  @ 11:30 am
“BBS Forum - Board Update & Improving Department Performance” Jan Sokolnicki and Regina Hanshaw, OBBS
3 hours for All Certifications          BBS2007-367A 



Building Officials Conference of Northeast Ohio
Annual Golf Outing    July 30, 2010

Briarwood Golf Club 
PROCEEDS BENEFIT JOHN KORINEK MEMORIAL

SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Briarwood Golf Club                                                                  Shotgun Start 9:00A.M.
2737 Edgerton Road                                                               Registration 7:00-8:30 A.M.
Broadview Heights
440-237-5271
                                                                                                            Practice Green
                                                                                                          Free Range Balls
Scramble Format !!!                                                              Cash Prizes & More
Team Skin Game !!

$70.00 per player includes: coffee and donuts, green fees, cart, lunch, dinner
Beverage cart on course during round NOT INCLUDED IN PRICE

REGISTRATION FORM
PLEASE RESERVE TEES FOR FOLLOWING PLAYERS @ $70.00 PER PLAYER

NAMES                                                                             COMPANY OR AFFILATION

_______________________________                  _______________________________

_______________________________                  _______________________________

_______________________________                  _______________________________

_______________________________                  _______________________________

CONTACT NAME_________________________PHONE________________________

RESERVATION DEADLINE JULY 23, 2010

Make checks payable to BOCONEO for entire foursome:

Mail to:  BOCONEO, GOLF
               P.O. BOX 311098
               INDEPENDENCE OHIO 44131



Building Officials Conference of Northeast Ohio
Annual Golf Outing    July 30, 2010

Briarwood Golf Club 
PROCEEDS BENEFIT JOHN KORINEK MEMORIAL

SCHOLARSHIP FUND

REQUEST FOR SPONSORS

Briarwood Golf Club                                                                  Shotgun Start 9:00A.M.
2737 Edgerton Road                                                               Registration 7:00-8:30 A.M.
Broadview Heights
440-237-5271
                                                                                                            Practice Green
                                                                                                          Free Range Balls
Scramble Format !!!                                                              Cash Prizes & More
Team Skin Game !!
________________________________________________________________________

SPONSOR FORM
INDICATE SIGN COPY BELOW

Company Name__________________________________________________________

                          __________________________________________________________

                          __________________________________________________________

                          __________________________________________________________

CONTACT NAME_________________________PHONE________________________

SPONSOR DEADLINE JULY 23, 2010

HOLE SPONSOR $50 PER HOLE, INCLUDES SIGN PLACED ON TEE

Number of holes sponsored____________Total check enclosed $____________

Make checks payable to BOCONEO: 

Mail to:  BOCONEO, GOLF
               P.O. BOX 311098
               INDEPENDENCE OHIO 44131

Questions call Bob Berteau or Dave Kaminski at 440-526-6864


